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Notice to Skippers no. 10/2023

Pursuant to Article 14 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 — Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2021, item 2233
as amended) and Art. 43 section 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws
2020, item 1863, as amended) The Regional Water Management Board in Gliwice informs that from April
11, 2023 from 07:00 a.m. to April 14, 2023, to 08:00 p.m. a section of the Oder Waterway at km 150+530
(OH Opole) to km 157+700 (OH Wrdblin) is closed to shipping due to works on railway line no. 132
involving the longitudinal slide of the steel structure of the railway bridge located at km 151+250
of the Oder River.

For more information on navigational conditions, please contact from Monday to Friday from 8:00 a.m.
to 4:00 p.m., the Opole Catchment Management Board (tel. 77 407 47 05) or consult the news published
on the website: gliwice.wody.gov.pl.

At the same time, Notice to Skippers no. 2/2023, dated March 14, 2023 is partially no longer valid
for the section of the shipping lane in question.
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